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February 22, 2023 Las Vegas
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Via Email <compliance@btreno.com>

16468-02
PNK (RENO), LLC
DBAS BOOMTOWN CHEVRON
(2100 BOOMTOWN GARSON RD -~ RENO)
PO BOX 399
VERDI NV 89439-0399

Re:  Move Gaming Operation to a New Building
Dear Licensee:

The Nevada Gaming Control Board (“Board”) has administratively approved your request to move the
current location of gaming operation to a new building located in a parce! of land that was previously
approved by the Board. This approval is granted with the condition that prior to gaming expansion or
change, you must petition the Board for administrative approval.

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this matter to the Tax and License Division in Las
Vegas at (702) 486-2008.

Sincerely,
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Kirk-B” Hendrick

Chairman
KDH:CL:ro

cc. Hon. George Assad, Member
Brittnie Watkins, Member
Enforcement Division — Reno
Andy Lane, Supervisor, Tax and License Division
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